

HTWW – Weeks 1 , 2 and 3 L.A. Assessment

Section 1: Vocabulary

Fill in the blanks with the correct words from the word bank.

humans	nectar	petals	leaves	seeds
oxygen	pollen	stem	roots	soil

Every plant's life begins as_____.

First, the seeds are planted into the_____, and, with the right amount of water and warmth, the seed will start to sprout in about one week and_____will start growing downwards in the soil. Then, the roots get water and food from the soil and, soon, a small _____grows up higher and higher until_____start to develop. Leaves turn sunlight into energy for the plant. While that happens,_____is also being made for _____and animals to breathe in.

Thirty days later, flowers begin to grow. They have bright_____to attract bees. Bees come to flowers to get_____from them to make honey. When the bees come, they bring with them_____from the other flowers they have visited to help the flowers develop into fruits.

Section 2: Grammar (measure words)

Fill in the blanks.

1. A box of _____
2. A kilogram of _____
3. A jar of _____
4. A bottle of _____
5. A loaf of _____
6. A bag of _____

Section 3: Unscramble the words that match the definitions:

fifacoli: Approved by an authority; formal and public.

sometrams: Small, tropical American monkeys that have a squirrel-like body, soft fur, and a long, furry tail.

keles: Healthy and well fed.

crage: Beauty or charm in form, style, or motion.

pyseel: In need of or starting to sleep.

Section 4: Grammar (words ending in -th)

Change the following words so that they end with the suffix -th.

word	suffix -th
strong	
long	
wide	
grow	
warm	

Section 5: Grammar (sequence adverbs)

What is the sequence of the life of a tomato plant?

Write: first, second, third, fourth, fifth, and, finally to show the sequence.

	We pick the ripe tomatoes.
	We plant the seed into a flowerpot and cover it with soil.
	We dig a hole.
	We pull out the weeds that grow around the plant.
	We put the flowerpot near a sunny place.
	We water it regularly.



Butterfly Life Cycle

Section 6. Read the passage below and answer the questions on the next page. 11 marks

Butterflies are fascinating insects that go through a life cycle consisting of **four stages**. Each stage plays an essential role in the transformation from a tiny egg to a beautiful butterfly.



Egg Stage

The life cycle of a butterfly begins with the female butterfly laying eggs. The eggs are tiny, and their color and shape vary depending on the species of the butterfly. The eggs are usually laid on leaves, where they will be safe and have easy access to food.

After a few days, the egg hatches into a caterpillar. At this stage, the caterpillar is very small but grows quickly by eating leaves. The caterpillar sheds its skin several times, a process known as molting. The caterpillar will continue to eat and grow until it's fully grown.



Caterpillar Stage



Chrysalis Stage

After a few weeks of eating, the caterpillar will turn into a chrysalis. The chrysalis is a protective shell that the caterpillar makes around itself. Inside, the caterpillar will change its body completely into that of a butterfly. This process takes a few weeks.

Finally, the butterfly will emerge from the chrysalis. At first, its wings will be wet and crumpled. The butterfly will pump blood into its wings to make them strong and straight. When ready to fly, the adult butterfly will search for food and a mate to start a new cycle.



1. What is the first stage of the butterfly's life cycle?

2. How does the caterpillar grow during the caterpillar stage?

3. What is a chrysalis?

4. How does the butterfly make its wings strong and straight?

Section 7: Match the words with the definitions.

Crouch

Strolled

Scrawny

Chimpanzees

Pitiful

_____ : Very thin; skinny.

_____ : Walked in a slow, relaxed way.

_____ : To lower the body close to the ground by bending the legs.

_____ : Causing pity or sympathy.

_____ : Apes that lives in African rain forests.

Section 8: Suffixes -ful, -less, -ly. Select the words that are spelled correctly.

- Ⓐ sleeplass
- Ⓑ sleapless
- Ⓒ sleepless
- Ⓓ sleeppliss

- Ⓔ carefulli
- Ⓕ carefully
- Ⓖ carefully
- Ⓗ carefilly

- Ⓐ helpfil
- Ⓑ helpfol
- Ⓒ helpful
- Ⓓ helpfull

- Ⓔ helpless
- Ⓕ helppliss
- Ⓖ helplass
- Ⓗ helplest

- Ⓐ helplessli
- Ⓑ helpplissly
- Ⓒ helplessly
- Ⓓ helplessly

- Ⓔ colorfil
- Ⓕ colorfol
- Ⓖ colorfull
- Ⓗ colorful

Section 9: Identify the adverbs of time. Write them in the boxes next to the sentences.

1) Michael adopted a puppy and brought it home yesterday.

2) First, he bathed the puppy.

3) Then, he named it Tiny.

4) Today, Michael is phoning Martha to tell her about the puppy.

5) Martha will visit them soon.

Section 10: Identify the adverbs of place. Select the sentences that have any adverbs of place.

- A) I've looked everywhere.
- B) My grandfather's house is nearby.
- C) Will you be starting your plants outside or in a greenhouse?
- D) You run ahead and we'll catch you up.

Section 11: Select the correct form of the adjectives in order to complete the sentences.

- A) My pen is _____ than yours.
baddest / worst / badder / worse
- B) Templeton was the _____ member of the group.
noisier / noisier / noisiest / noisiest
- C) *Aladdin* is the _____ movie I have ever watched.
gooder / goodest / better / best
- D) The words in the web were the _____ sight anyone had ever seen.
strangeer / strangest / strangeest / stranger